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‭The new copiers were installed on March 15th and 19th. So far things are going‬
‭smoothly with the transition over to new equipment and software. Students in the‬
‭Secondary are now able to print from their Chromebooks when needed. They receive‬
‭an allocation of 20 pages per month. We will see how this goes and may need to adjust‬
‭things in the future.‬

‭Skyler and I have been working on and off on the phones. It’s nice to have time to get‬
‭this all completed before the full transition on June 3rd. We needed to get phone‬
‭numbers built for areas of the school to publish in the new community education‬
‭brochure. We want to make this transition for parents and the community as smooth as‬
‭possible. We are very excited about all the features we will now have for‬
‭communications and also how much less money this will cost us each month.‬

‭Skyler has been working on building our new firewall. We have many more options than‬
‭we currently have. One of the things we will be using is a feature called GeoFencing.‬
‭We are able to block regions of the world so that they can not access our network. We‬
‭are hoping this will keep possible cyber attacks down from known hotspots for that kind‬
‭of activity. Our plan is to install this in June.‬

‭Testing started on April 9th. We have been working with Beth and Nicole to make sure‬
‭all the Chromebooks are ready for MCA testing.‬
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